

East Hamilton Boundary Review

At the June 16, 2014 Board meeting, Trustees approved a recommendation for the East Hamilton City 1 accommodation review to close Woodward and Roxborough Park elementary schools in June, 2015.

This approval also required a Post-Accommodation Review Committee Boundary Review to consider changes between A.M. Cunningham, Queen Mary, Memorial City, Viscount Montgomery and W.H. Ballard elementary schools.

A Boundary Advisory Panel, made up of school parent council members, principals, Trustees and HWDSB Staff, is holding a community consultation for families affected by the boundary review. The consultation will provide families with information, answer questions, and receive input regarding the boundary review.

